
April 2020 
 
Dear All 
 
I write this letter with a heavy heart and wish 
I could be sharing my thoughts in person with 
you all today! 
 
I couldn’t leave without thanking and sharing 
my appreciation for the support I have 
received in Tow Law. The school and the 
community have played such a large part in 
my life for nearly 20 years. It has been an 
amazing privilege to be part of watching your 
children grow and develop.  
 
I will take with me such wonderful memories 
to treasure always. Your children are very 
special and I will miss them greatly. 
 
My best wishes are to you all during these 
difficult times. 
 
 
Take care, 
 
 
Mrs Turner x 


